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Absolutely not. Living in Portland and seeing the trash these individuals leave is 

insane. Additionally, they leave fences, needles and attack people. I’ve seen multiple 

addicts doing drugs out in the open. This is first hand witness accounts. It’s already 

enough letting these addicts do whatever they want without repercussions. As a 

resident who just moved to this state, I will move out if you pass this insane idea. This 

is a terrible idea and this state is going to become the joke of the US if you keep 

passing laws like this, and that’s coming from a liberal… get it together! Clean up the 

streets and put more care into the residents who actually pay taxes. Get addicts real 

help and move them off city and residential streets. Repeal 110. That’s a better start 

than this nonsense.  


